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WHY I GIVE
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Class of 1970

Tim McNeilly
I remember St. Mary HS as a school that welcomed students into a new world of 
learning, respect, discipline, and caring about us as individuals. For me the academics 
were challenging and our teachers worked tirelessly to help us master any particular 
subject. I formed friendships with my classmates, teachers and coaches that have 
lasted a lifetime. My fondest memories of St. Mary come from playing on the football 
team, running on the track team, going to basketball games, and all the social events 
that were held at the school. St Mary taught me, respect and compassion for one 
another, teamwork, honesty, and the importance of meeting commitments to myself, 
my classmates and the school. I have relied on these values throughout my personal 
and professional life.

I contribute to St. Mary to ensure that the school continues to provide the same 
quality education that I received so many years ago. People say one constant in life 
is “Change”. Things have Changed at St. Mary, if my parents were faced with the 
equivalent amount of tuition that todays parents are facing my parents would have 
needed assistance to pay the tuition or my brothers, sisters and I would not have been 
able to attend St. Mary.

There are many worthy charities to support in the world today, because of the 
opportunities that St. Mary provides its students I think St. Mary is one charity that 
deserves our assistance.

When alumni give they ensure that we are able to continue providing a quality education to all of our students.

Class of 1994

Maria Marrone Valente
Saint Mary High School holds a special place in my heart. It was where I continued my 
education after graduating from Saint Mary Elementary School. Saint Mary High School 
was the perfect educational setting for me and enabled me to thrive both academically 
and socially. The morning prayer assemblies in the auditorium and small class sizes made 
me feel like school was a continuation of family life. I have fond memories of amazing 
teachers who always encouraged and supported me, extracurricular activities such as 
Drama Club, Key Club, Chrysalis Magazine and cheerleading, great friends and fun, 
and of course, learning about my Catholic faith. These are memories that I will always 
cherish. For these reasons, Saint Mary High School was and always will be home to me. 

I give to Saint Mary High School so that all students have the opportunity to experience 
what I experienced during my years there. All students deserve to feel welcomed 
into such a caring and compassionate environment where they can meet their own 
academic challenges as well as social emotional needs. Not only did Saint Mary High 
School prepare me for college, but it prepared me for life beyond college as I am 
able to instill in own my children the important values that I was taught there. Everyone 
deserves the chance to receive the best education possible, while also learning what 
it means to be kind, compassionate and respectful. My hope is that others may one 
day call Saint Mary High School “home.” 
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Class of 1956 

Bill Borden
Almost every day of my long, happy, and productive life, since graduation from St. 
Mary’s in 1956, I have been mindful of the substantial head start this institution gave me 
in the business of life. Initially I was surprised to find that math evaluation tests given in the 
military were not difficult, Sister Margaret Ellen’s quizzes were much more challenging.

Later, when traveling to foreign lands. Sister Margaret Eucharia’s French made 
successful conversation and negotiation possible. 

On a different level, we learned, from my very lady like classmates, just how to treat 
the feminine gender with honor and respect. On the athletic fields, we learned that 
the race is not always won by the swiftest runner; more often than not, it is won by the 
contestant who just keeps on running.

In the St Mary’s I know, we all lived up to a certain standard which permeates my life 
still. We respected our teachers, appreciated our friends, and knew that we were part 
of something unique, something that our friends in other schools were not experiencing.

At St. Mary’s we learned that high school is about more than just math, languages, English, 
and science; we learned that It is about how to live life, love life and love one another.

These are just a few of the reasons why I choose to support St. Mary’s . I want today’s 
young men and women to have a head start in life as I did; a head start because I 
experienced the magic at St. Mary,s.

Class of 1968 

John Kelly
I am very proud of the St. Mary tradition and the dedication it has taken to keep the 
spirit alive on Chestnut Street.  I personally donate to our high school with many other 
alumni to keep that tradition functioning at such a high quality of education.

My mother, who passed in 2016 at 100 years of age, (class of 1933) told me the history 
of how the high school began.  Back in the Autumn of 1929, eleven students who 
graduated from St. Mary Grammar School had the option to attend public high school 
or to continue with a catholic high school education. These eleven students took the 
bus and attended St. John’s High School, Paterson, NJ.  After approximately a month 
or two of commuting, they approached the Pastor of St. Mary’s, Father Tischler, and 
asked him to request the Archdiocese of Paterson for their own high school. Father 
Tischler was successful. These eleven freshmen attended classes in the old grammar 
school and were rewarded by having the high school completed by the beginning of 
their senior year.  During my mother’s lifetime, she was able to see 82 classes graduate 
from St. Mary High School.

These eleven students and all our fellow alumnus built a future for over 9,000 graduates. 
I truly owe it to them and to all our alumni, as well as our present-day students, to 
keep St. Mary High School open and flourishing. Please consider donating to keep the 
dream alive for all former and future alumni!

WHY I GIVE, continued



GREETINGS FROM OUR NEW 
PRINCIPAL FRANK VITERITTI

It is with great enthusiasm that I begin my tenure 
as principal of St. Mary High School. Over the 
month, I have met and spoken with numerous 
members of the St. Mary community. Everyone 
I have encountered has been exceptionally 
welcoming and offered conversations about 
St. Mary. These conversations have given me 
insight into what makes St. Mary High School 
the wonderful place it has grown to be over 
the past 92 years.

While COVID-19 has caused vast changes to 
our world, we must attempt to return to some 
semblance of normalcy, even albeit behind 

masked faces. One way I hope to return St. Mary to “normal” will be to 
provide our students with more programs that will enhance their experience 
throughout the school day. While I am still contemplating what programs will 
best fit our student body, offering a diverse schedule of new classes and clubs 
will allow our students to reconnect after months of long-distance learning. 

The students here are fantastic. Teachers, Alumni, community members and 
parents have been very welcoming and supportive. They are all looking 
forward to changes in the school that will make a good school even better.

The major challenges we face during the pandemic is keeping all faculty 
and students safe. While we want to go back to normal school, I always must 
keep that in the back of my mind when it comes to the lunchroom, student 
activities and groups using our school. Even the way we teach, while I would 
like to see more student center activities in the classroom, I understand we 
still need to remain three feet apart from one another. Students and staff 
have been cooperative and supportive in making this happen. 

My first goal for St. Mary is to increase enrollment. Our curriculum needs 
to be revamped to meet the needs of the 21st century learner, especially 
when it comes to the electives we offer. Furthermore, the use of technology 
and updating it is a must. Our AP program will be evaluated with the goal 
of increasing course offerings. We need to add to our sports program and 
co-curricular programs to attract more students. Students have expressed 
interest in boys’ volleyball, girls’ lacrosse, and golf. The use of technology 
in learning is pivotal for the future, especially in a post-pandemic world. 
Offering teachers and students newer materials, software, and programs 
to use throughout the school day will not only enhance the education we 
provide, but also increase our competitiveness with other local schools. 

I have had breakfast with all the students over the last few weeks to hear 
what they think about their school. I will be meeting with all the teachers 
over the next month to talk about course offerings in their departments. 
All staff will work on improving instruction by using the Charlotte Danielson 
model. We will be training for school so that all feel safe in our school. 
Maintaining the school building inside and out is crucial since it is the first 
impression for parents and students.

This upcoming year will be a year of learning; for myself about this community 
and for each student as they encounter the traditions of our school and 
the innovations, we will be introducing to put St. Mary High School at the 
forefront of Catholic education.

Gratefully,
Frank Viteritti, Principal
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WHY I THANK ST. MARY ALUMNI

Class of 2025

Alyssa Chichi
I would like to express my sincere appreciation to the St Mary’s Alumni Association for their 
continued support and generosity in helping prospective students like myself become a thriving 
part of the Gael community. It has given me and countless others an opportunity to pursue a 
faith based education in an environment that has inspired me to reach for my goals and excel in 
my future endeavors. I am currently enrolled in honors classes and strive to maintain this position 
throughout my high school journey while being an active volunteer in my town by helping the 
seniors, veterans and families in need of assistance.

Being the daughter of two SMS graduates, I feel honored to represent them as a legacy student 
and hope to inspire others to become future alumni leaders. Thank you for your tremendous role 
in shaping my future.

Class of 2024

Colin Buggle
I would like to express my gratitude to the Saint Mary Alumni for their selfless contributions for the 
betterment of our school. After only one year at Saint Mary, I have witnessed firsthand the tight 
knit and close community this school has to offer. Because of the support of the alumni, I have 
been given the opportunity to play Soccer and Basketball for the Gaels. The assistance provided 
by the Alumni has helped my classmates and I to continue our education in a comfortable and 
welcoming environment. I am excited to continue my academic and athletic career at Saint 
Mary, and I can’t wait to see what the future holds for me. Thank you once again for your 
continuous support and generosity.

Class of 2022

Cyan Villar
I am so thankful to the Saint Mary Alumni for their consistent support and continued involvement 
in the school. They have granted me multiple opportunities throughout my academic and 
athletic career through their donations. As a student athlete balancing school work, sports, and 
social responsibilities, it is comforting to know that we have the backing of the Saint Mary Alumni. 
Thank you to all, who take into consideration those in need through financial contributions. 
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The alumni of St. Mary High School are an essential part of keeping our institution moving forward. Without their 
time, talent and treasure, many of the things that make St. Mary High School so successful would not be possible.

Class of 2022

Amanda Incalcaterra
I would like to thank the Alumni for all that they have done for my academic career at Saint Mary 
High School. I am so thankful for the opportunity to attend a school that not only challenges me 
academically but also enriches my Catholic faith. It is thanks to the Alumni that I have been able 
to flourish here as a student. Over the past four years, I have been able to become a part of the 
National Honor Society and Spanish Honor Society, as well as being the Vice President of the Key 
Club, a Student Ambassador, and participating in the Drama Club. Additionally, I have learned so 
many valuable lessons, made memories that I will never forget, and made friends that will last a 
lifetime. The generosity of the Alumni has inspired me to push myself to do my absolute best on all 
of my assignments and extracurriculars, and I strive to give back to the school as they have. Thank 
you again to the Saint Mary High School Alumni for all that they have done for our community. 



Q&A WITH PRINCIPAL VITERITTI

Frank Viteritti has over two decades of experience in public and Catholic 
education. His most recent position was as Associate Superintendent for Teacher 
Personnel for the Archdiocese of New York, where he shared oversight of over 
100 archdiocesan schools. Prior to his work with the Archdiocese of New York, Mr. 
Viteritti was principal of St. Eugene School in Yonkers, NY, West Hempstead High 
School in West Hempstead, NY, and Westlake High School in Thornwood, NY. His 
work with developing academic and extracurricular programs for students, as 
well as professional development for administrators and faculties, has defined his 
career in education. Mr. Viteritti earned his B.A. in History with a minor in Education, 
his M.S. Ed. in Secondary Social Studies/Education, and his Professional Diploma in 
Education Administration from Iona College.

What motivated you to come to SMHS?
After doing research about St Mary HS, the reasons why I wanted to come 
here are the following I liked that St Mary is a small school which will allow me 
to get to know all the students and their parents. When I interviewed here, 
the questions I was being asked about instruction and enrollment aligned 
with what I believe in and I felt that as the new leader I would be able to 
make a difference and hopefully attract more students to come here.

How is the school handling the challenges of the pandemic?
The major challenges we face during the pandemic is keeping all faculty and 
students safe. While we want to go back to normal school I always have to 
keep that in the back of my mind when it comes to the lunch room, student 
activities and groups using our school. Even the way we teach, while I would 
like to see more student center activities in the classroom i understand right 
now we still need to maintain three feet apart from one another. Students 
and staff all have been cooperative and supportive in making this happen. 
Not only does the building need to be safe for covid but all need to feel safe.

What is your initial impression of our students and staff?
My initial impression so far is: The students here are fantastic. Teachers, 
Alumni, community members and parents have been very welcoming and 
supportive. I believe that all are looking forward to changes in the school to 
make a good school even better.

What are your short-term improvement goals?
First is to get to know students and staff and hear from them what changes 
and direction all of us together want to take. I have had breakfast with all the 
students over the last few weeks to hear what they think about their school. I 
will be meeting with all the teachers over the next month to talk about course 
offerings in their departments. We will work on improving instruction by using 
the Charlotte Danielson Model which all staff will be trained in. I We will also be 
looking for school safety training (Active shooter training for example) so that 
all feel safe in our school. We are also looking into being more sports to our 
school. Students have expressed interest in boys volleyball, girls lacrosse and 
golf. Finally, maintaining the school building inside and out; how the building 
looks is the first impressions for parents, community members and students.

Where do you see SM in 2 years … in 5 years?
Long term goals for St Mary HS. First it’s to increase enrollment. We need to 
revamp our curriculum, so it meets the needs of the 21sr century learner, 
especially when it comes to the electives that we offer. Along with that, use of 
technology and updating and increasing our technology is a must. Looking 
into our AP program and evaluating what we offer for our AP Program. 
Continue to improve our sports and co-curricular programs. Example: most 
schools for drama have a school play in the fall which is a Drama and do a 
musical in the spring. At present time we are doing a musical. The goal for 
next year will be to do both. As mentioned in the short-term goals. We need 
to add to our sports program so we can attract more students. Sports like golf 
boys volleyball and girls lacrosse are something we are looking into.
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WHY I THANK ST. MARY ALUMNI, continued

Class of 2023

Emily Lari 
I am beyond grateful to the Alumni of St. Mary High School for their generous contribution to 
enhance my academic career. As I entered St. Mary’s I didn’t know how much support and 
opportunities I’ll get, but thanks to you, I was able to have an opportunity to finish my past two 
years with First Honors and getting extra help by my teachers as I do sports. I have excelled as a 
student thanks to my teachers and faculty who have helped me along the way. Your generosity 
has helped me to motivate others and to give back to the community. I thank the St. Mary 
Alumni for pushing me to be the better version of myself. Once again, I truly thank all of the 
Alumni for the support.

Class of 2024

Matthew Ferreira 
I want to take a moment to express my gratitude to the Alumni of St. Mary. As a Sophomore, 
I’ve been able to witness the impact the alumni association has had on our school and my 
educational career so far. Thanks to your association I have the opportunity to work with great 
faculty and staff and prepare myself for what the future may hold. I was also able to join the Red 
Cross Association club and was recently elected to be a part of the Student Ambassadors. All of 
this could have not been done without your efforts for our school. I would also like to thank the 
association for their constant support at all our school-sponsored events and games. Without the 
St. Mary Alumni Association, we would not be where we are today. 
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2022 ALUMNI CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Friday, February 25....................... Football Beefsteak, Auditorium ....................................... 6:30 PM

Saturday, April 2..........................A Night at the Final Four, Alumni Center ........................ 5:00 PM

Monday, May 2...........................Gael Open, Forest Hills, Bloomfield................................11:30 AM

Friday, May 13............................. Spring Gala, The Fiesta, Wood-Ridge.............................. 6:00 PM

FALL 2022......................................Athletic Hall of Fame Banquet................................................ TBD

FALL 2022......................................Homecoming Weekend.......................................................... TBD
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The best way for me to describe our alma-
mater’s transition this year, welcoming 
a new principal, admissions director, 
athletic director and several teachers, 
is two words, Energy and Excitement. 
Principal Frank Viteritti has wasted no 
time demonstrating his experience and 
expertise as a principal. Mr. Viteritti brings 
experience as an administrator with the 
Diocese of New York which is an important 
factor in leading a catholic school today. 
Mr. Viteritti met with the students of each 
grade level over breakfast to discuss our 

schools academic and extra-curricular offerings and has already 
moved forward with plans for new high-level AP (advanced 
placement) courses in all subject-areas as well as founding new 
clubs, extracurricular activities, and athletic programs.

Admissions and Student Recruitment Director Sara Simmons has put 
SM back in front of the public eyes through good old advertisement! 
Maybe you have seen the beautiful picture of the front of our 
school on the side of commuter buses in the area? Over 58 families 
attended our first open house which is a significant increase from 
the last few years. Our Gael For the Day Program has also seen an 
increase in 8th graders visiting our campus.

Let’s not forget the proud tradition of St. Mary High School Athletics. 
The new Athletic Director is no stranger to SM. Dennis Hulse ’99 was 
a 3-sport star while a student athlete here in the late 90’s. He has 
been the Head Baseball Coach for the last 12 years and put SM 
back on the map winning a State Championship in 2019 beating 
the #1 team in the state in the finals. Coach Hulse made his first 
statement by making a coaching change in football after 3 games. 
The new coach is also an alumnus, Paul Johnsen ‘98, who was a 
star running back and captain for the Gaels in the late 90’s. Coach 
Johnsen has brought immediate excitement back to the program 
and increased participation by 10 players since taking over.  
SM alumni football players are back in full support. There is discussion 
about establishing our once proud and successful championship 
wrestling program.

So, SM Alumni, does this news not make you proud? Are you smiling 
from ear to ear like I have been since September! Please read about 
some of your fellow alumni who have stepped up and donated so 
generously to our school already this fall. With all the signs showing 
an increase in enrollment, we are going to need more funding for 
financial aid and scholarships and the only source is Alumni Giving. 
Please, everyone, get on board and give whatever you can to the 
mission of keeping SM Strong and Thriving. We have great things 
happening again, we need your financial support!

Go Gaels!
Mike ‘77

NEW ENERGY AND EXCITEMENT



AROUND CAMPUS – “Project Forward”

St. Mary is proud to highlight 3 outstanding students from the class of 2022: Katelynn, Jessica, and Alexander 
Gentile. The siblings have been awarded the Alumni Merit Scholarship since freshman year. They are the epitome 
of true Gaels who have embraced every opportunity to create an awesome high school experience.

Currently the three participate in classes at Felician University through “Project Forward” at Saint Mary High School. 
As of this semester, Jessica has taken three courses: Anatomy and Physiology 1 EC, College Algebra, and General 
Biology 1 for a total of eleven credits; Alexander has taken Economics for the Non-Major for three credits, and 
Katelynn has taken College Algebra for three credits. All intend to take Statistics 1, and Alex additionally plans on 
taking Intro Advanced Computer Application this summer.

The classes taken through “Project Forward” have allowed them to experience college-level course loads 
and explore subjects related to potential career routes. With every course they prepared for a higher level of 
education; developed better time management skills, dabbled in college life, and became enlightened to a 
world of collegiate resources. The three plan to take more classes through Felician University next fall to continue 
broadening their academic experiences and rack up college credits while still in high school!

Alongside “Project Forward”, St Mary provides countless and varied opportunities through athletics and clubs that 
are available. Alexander is a part of St. Mary’s football, powerlifting, and track teams. Katelynn and Jessica both 
partake in cheerleading, theater, and Key Club. All are part of the National Honors Society, as well as the Spanish 
Honors Society, and Jessica is also a member of the Math Honors Society.

These success stories are testimony to the fact that St. Mary’s main focus is the students, and helping them 
prepare for college, in and out of the classroom through its sports, clubs, and other progams and opportunities 
that are all a part of a wonderful high school experience.
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SMHS triplets get a jump on their college careers

Pictured: HRH Prince Adnan El-Hashemite, Executive Director, Felician University, Alexander, Katelynn and Jessica Gentile
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DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

As I take over as the new Director of Athletics, I 
want to thank all the alumni for their support when 
I was hired. In true GAEL spirit I was overwhelmed 
with calls and texts wishing me good luck. We have 
hit the ground running for this new athletic year 
with many new coaching faces that will guide our 
programs, and who will lead our student/athletes 
to strive to be the best in whatever sport they 
are competing in. The energy and enthusiasm 
surrounding all sports for this 2021/22 seasons is at 
an all-time high here at St. Mary. Our goal over 
the next couple years is not just to compete in all 
sports but win, and win big.

St. Mary High School athletes will continue to be leaders on and off the field 
and will always be held to a higher standard. They will represent all our alumni 
in a manner we are all proud to be, a GAEL.

GO GAELS
Dennis Hulse ‘99, Director of Athletics

Dennis Hulse is a 1999 alumnus of St. Mary HS and a member of the school’s Athletic 
Hall of Fame. He played Division II baseball at Felician University and is also a 
member of their Athletic hall of Fame. Since being named St. Mary baseball coach 
in 2010, the program hsa won multiple league championships and the overall State 
Championship in 2019. He became a full-time member of the faculty in 2015 and has 
served as teacher and Dean of Students. 

DIRECTOR OF ADMISSIONS 

A student asked me if being the Director of 
Admissions was my dream job, to which I 
responded, “I think it might be.” After years 
of working in commercial real estate and 
hospitality, getting back to working in a 
school with eager to learn students and a 
dedicated staff has felt like landing in exactly 
the right place. The enthusiasm of the upper 
classmen to return to school on the first day 
was infectious. The freshman and sophomores 
who were experiencing the in-person St. Mary 
culture for the first time came in ready to learn 
and start this exciting new chapter of their lives. 
There were breaths of fresh air all throughout 

the building from the students, staff, principal, and me. 

With the return to school comes the return to in-person events. Having had 
successful Open Houses on September 30th and October 17th, we are 
eager to get families and potential students in the doors of the school and 
see what future generations of students hold for St. Mary. We had over 25 
families, totaling 68 attendees on September 30th and over 50 families and 
100 attendees on October 17th. Our “Gael for a Day” visiting student program 
has been a huge success and we are excited to continue with these visits. 
Along with our in-school events and visitors, as the Admissions Director, I will be 
attending the Archdiocese of Newark’s High School Expos and continue to 
visit local Grammar and Middle schools. 

Thank you,
Sara Simmons, Director of Admissions



ALUMNI NEWS
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Class of 1970 – 50th Anniversary 
The Class of 1970 came back to the SM auditorium for their Covid delayed 50th Reunion. Committee member, 
Tim McNeilly, said that being back in the school was special and brought back countless stories of the fun times 
and great experiences of being a St. Mary High School student. The class has made a generous donation to 
their alma mater to be used for tuition assistance to help families afford the same great Catholic educational 
experience. Thank you, Class of 1970!

Meghan Moran ‘03 joins Alumni Board of Directors
Alumni Director Mike Sheridan announced Meghan Moran as the newest member of the 
SMHS Board of Directors. Ms. Moran’s experience in education and her respect for the 
tradition of St. Mary make her a valuable asset as the BOD makes crucial decisions to keep 
our school on the cutting edge of 21st Century learning yet preserve our rich history.

Meghan Moran is a SMHS graduate of the class of 2003. She is currently the Director 
of Donor and Alumni Engagement at Caldwell University. Since she graduated from 
Caldwell in 2007, she has worked in Admissions, Campus Ministry, Student Life and now 
in Alumni Affairs where she engages and builds relationships with alumni of all ages. 
“My journey through higher education at my alma mater has been such a blessing in 
my life. I have had the opportunity to make connections with many wonderful students 
and alumni over the years,” said Moran.

The Saint Mary legacy runs deep in Meghan’s family. Her late father, Daniel Moran ‘72, her mother, Deborah 
O’Keefe Moran ‘73 – and her siblings, Daniel Moran ‘98, Erin Moran Marrone ‘00 and Caitlin Moran Kalish ‘07 all 
attended Saint Mary High School. She is grateful that her parents, Deborah and Daniel, believed in the importance 
of Catholic education and sent her and her siblings to both Saint Mary Elementary and High School.

Meghan is a trustee for the Rutherford Irish American Association and has volunteered as a CYO basketball 
coach at St. Mary. In 2019 Meghan was honored with the 40-Under-40 award by the Irish Echo.



A NOTE FROM ALUMNI BOARD MEMBER DAN DIFILIPPO

I’m Dan DiFilippo, St Mary graduating class of 1979. Wow, that sounds sooooo long 
ago - and it is!! But in some ways it feels like just yesterday when I graduated from  
St. Mary and headed to Rutgers-Newark to begin my college study and ultimately my 
professional career. Armed with a solid high school education and grounded with a 
Catholic education experience, I felt as prepared as possible for what might come my 
way - though clearly I had no idea where life would take me! 

But that would not have been the case had my parents, one a truck driver and the 
other a phone company operator, not sacrificed so much of their time, energy and 
scarce financial resources to invest in my St Mary education and experience. I have 
been extremely fortunate in my life to have had wonderful personal and professional 
opportunities but I firmly believe that none of that would have been possible without 
the classroom, athletic field, and extracurricular programs that St. Mary offered me. 
Anything I have achieved I owe to my parents and my upbringing and importantly my 
all around learning experience at St. Mary. 

Today as ever, scores of parents want their children to receive the same St. Mary experience I did, but find it 
financially difficult to do so, especially so in times of the pandemic which impacts all of us in so many ways and in 
inflationary times where parents are more challenged than ever to keep up with increasing fuel and grocery bills 
among other rising costs for basics. 

Which is why it is extremely important to my wife Lisa and me to find ways to help parents who want to create 
the best possible future for their children; who want to be confident and supportive of the curricula that is being 
taught to their children; and who want to be sure that regardless of race, background, religion or any other 
aspect of that which makes us great, their children will be exposed to an environment of learning as a priority, 
respect for one another as individuals, and teamwork. This is what I remember about St. Mary and why Lisa and 
I are so supportive of its mission. If you are reading this, very likely you had a similar experience. Please consider 
helping those that want something similar for their children and grandchildren.     

NEW ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP FUND

The T. Kevin Jones Memorial Scholarship 
Generates $30,000 for St. Mary High School
In true St. Mary fashion, the family and friends of Kevin have 
given generously to his memorial scholarship. Twenty-two 
alumni have donated a total of $10,000 which was then 
matched by Christopher Jones, Kevin’s son. Joseph Martini ’57 
was a major donor of this effort donating $5,000.

A roommate and close friend of Kevin’s at Providence College, 
Edward J. Quinn, expressed his sincere love for Kevin by 
attending the service and repast and has also donated 
$10,000 to the scholarship fund. T. Kevin Jones is loved and 
missed by all.
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Kevin Jones Chris Jones



ALUMNI NEWS, continued

50th Anniversary of Thomas Holden Memorial Award
A great crowd was on hand on a beautiful fall day to 
watch the Gaels under new head coach Paul Johnson 
’98 battle the Butler Bulldogs. The Alumni tent was packed, 
and it was so awesome to see our young alumnus, many 
with their children in strollers, join us for a special day.

�The alumni celebrated the 50th anniversary of the 
Thomas Holden Award which is awarded annually to the 
MVP(s) of the Homecoming game. All past winners of the 
award were invited and introduced to the crowd. The 
1970 Father’s Club President, Jerry Frain ’54, who initiated 
the first Holden-Sipos trophy game with Pope Pius HS, 
was on hand and presented each Holden award winner 
with a commemorative medal, inscribed with their name 
and the year they won the award. This year’s selection 
committee, John Kelly ‘68, Jeff Kelly ‘72, and Tom Rogers 
’74, presented this year’s Thomas Holden MVP Award to 
senior Anthony Schementi, and juniors Damir Stone and 
Suliman Pitts in a post-game ceremony.
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Pictured above: John Kelly ‘68, Tom Rogers ‘74 Suliman Pitts ’23, 
Damir Stone ‘23, Anthony Schementi ‘22 and Jeff Kelly ‘72



Diamond Society 
Robert Campbell ‘51
Daniel Schneider ‘64
Mary Halfpenny Schneider ‘64
Margaret Mazzeo ‘67
Shawn Mahoney ‘77
Dan DiFilippo ‘79
Lorraine	Lyons Mahoney ‘79
Ryan Scholarship Fund
The Mazor Family
John Griffin 9-11 Foundation

Professional Circle 
Thomas Alvarez ‘57
Daniel Keeler ‘61
Peter Thompson ‘61
Stanley Walters ‘66
Richard Vuyosevich ‘68
Timothy McNeilly ‘70
Deborah Wojcik	Duffy ‘78
Thomas Duffy ‘78
Marc Morrone ‘97
Patricia Arteaga

Gold Circle
Anne Marie McCormack ‘47
John Love ‘52
Adam Klys ‘53
Daniel Kearney ‘54
John Scholland ‘55
Joseph Martini ‘57
Richard Pigott ‘57
Raymond Reardon ‘57
Valerie Trotter Reardon ‘57
Cecilia Bradley Fonte ‘59
George Schlitt ‘60
Thomas Conway ‘62
Raymond Cavanaugh ‘66

Mary Cunningham Healy ‘66
Raymond Schak ‘67
James Tyrrel ‘67
Edward Huderski ‘68
George Flynn ‘71
Theresa O’Keefe ‘73
Gloria Wojtanowski Lawrence ‘74
Michael Loreti ‘74
Sharon Gaffney Horan ‘75
Katherine Schak Egan ‘77
Roberta Cronrath Weigel ‘77
Thomas Flynn ‘83
Bennett Feinsilber
Jean Feremans
John Kuebler
Christine Mazor
Michelle Rosabella
John Sommers

Silver Circle
Joe Franchini ‘52
Neil Reardon ‘53
Jeremiah Frain ‘55
Cynthia Toomy Herring ‘55
Joyce Houghton Egan ‘58
Robert Egan ‘58
Claire Wagenhofer Gazlay ‘58
Marilouise Sullivan ‘58
Kevin Langan ‘59
Catherine Duddy Sloan ‘59
Joan Lipari Tidona ‘60
Edward Fugit ‘61
Joseph Greene ‘61
Maryann Rossi Greene ‘61
Joseph Fratangelo ‘62
MaryAnn Lucas Leone ‘62
Walter McAuliffe ‘65
Aileen Cooke Peterson ‘65

Herb Garbarini ‘66
John Coll ‘68
Annette Messina DeSanctis ‘68
Deirdre Dessingue ‘68
John Kelly ‘68
Mary Martha Zeiss Stange ‘68
Mary Elizabeth Duffy ‘70
Tim Bostory ‘72
Loretta Savery ‘72
Nancy Scannell D’Agostino ‘73
Rick Owen ‘73
Catherine Gioscia Williams ‘74
Brian Bagdan ‘75
Ralph Jerome ‘75
Mary Jo LoBello Jerome ‘75
Thomas Brown ‘77
Richard Spitaletta ‘77
Allan Tulp ‘77
Andrew Czujko ‘78
John Ryan ‘78
Charle DeBerardinis, DO ‘79
Robert Jones ‘79
Richard Witterschein ‘79
David Palumbo 	 ‘87
Valerie Esposito Santana ‘99
Patrick McGarry ‘07
Judith Mulrain Monacchio ‘07
Joanna Carlucci Murray ‘09
James Gillooly
Clarence Kehoe
Bernadette McPherson
Rich O’Connor
Elaine Remley

Bronze Circle 
Charles Stamm ‘53
Michael	 Breslin ‘55
Albert Regen ‘55
William Borden ‘56
Regina Roche Butt ‘56
James Hughes ‘57
Irene Cenicola ‘59 
Judith Daly Kelly ‘62
MaryAnne O’Leary Perkins ‘62
Louise Lautner Kelly ‘63
James Fugit ‘64
John Green ‘64

Babette Mauermeyer Sabia ‘64
Judith Sands ‘64
James Yosco ‘64
James Brudnicki ‘66
John Chrzanowski ‘66
Steven Caputo ‘68
Janet Mariano Merli ‘68
John Fogarty ‘70
Eugene Jurkowski ‘70
Jim von Doehren ‘70
Peter Adamski ‘71
June Witterschein Cohen 	‘71
Karen Kalcich Fornaro ‘71
Joseph Lemaire ‘72
Mike & Margi Schak Lemaire ‘72
Joan Chiaviello ‘73
Eileen Campbell	 Fuentes ‘73
John Latini ‘73
Nancy Hubsmith Rozance ‘73
Nancy Jameson Dreher ‘74
Noreen Brown ‘75
Catherine Hanlon ‘75
Celine Kerwin ‘75
Linda Pietrzyk Serpe ‘76
Bill Walsh ‘76
Robert Lemaire ‘78
Kimberly Hayes Wooding ‘78
Charles Meyer ‘79
Dennis Van Dyk ‘81
Mary Jane Ambrose Kajon ‘83
Salvatore Buscema ‘91
Frank Inglese ‘02
Kevin Van Dyk ‘14
Mary Baumann
Robert Grippa
Victoria Iwaskow
Kevin Langan
George Lubertazzo
Walter Marlowe
Olive McGuinness
Patrick McGuinness
Brian Redington	

LEADERSHIP GIVING
July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021

LEADERSHIP CATEGORIES

Diamond Society............................................. $5,000 & Up 
Professional Circle..........................................$2,500-$4,999 
Gold Circle......................................................$1,000-$2,499 
Silver Circle............................................................$500-$999 
Bronze Circle.........................................................$250-$499 
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GIVING CATEGORIES

Diamond Society................................$5,000 & Up 
Professional Circle............................ $2,500-$4,999 
Gold Circle........................................ $1,000-$2,499 
Silver Circle.............................................. $500-$999 
Bronze Circle........................................... $250-$499 
Century Club.......................................... $100-$249 
Gael Club................................................... $25-$99 

1942
Eileen Kempton Drew – Gael Club

1946 
MaryJane Newcombe Beshar – Gael Club

1947 
Anne Marie McCormack – Gold Circle
Lillian Bodet Barry – Century Club
Jean Morrissey Noble – Century Club
Eleanor Zita Frungillo – Gael Club

1950
Katherine Casey Gahwyler – Century Club
Gladys Zimmermann Caskey – Blue & White Club
Helen Rohlfs Randall – Blue & White Club

1951
Robert Campbell – Diamond Society
Richard Bonuccelli – Century Club
Margaret Hanley – Century Club
John Leonard – Gael Club
 
1952
John Love – Gold Circle
Joe Franchini – Silver Circle
Harriette Mauermeyer Carlough – Gael Club

1953
Adam Klys – Gold Circle
Neil Reardon – Silver Circle
Charles Stamm – Bronze Circle
Louise Cross Cozine – Century Club
John Gahwyler – Century Club
David Gerber – Century Club
Nancy Yuppa Huffman – Century Club
Henry Hynes – Century Club
Barry Kruger – Century Club
Ann McKenzie Naulty – Century Club

Mary Lyons Polomski – Century Club
Peter Polomski – Century Club
Ronald Alvarez – Gael Club
Elizabeth Fraser Eckert – Gael Club
Thomas O’Dea – Gael Club
Alice Gillis Ryan – Gael Club
 
1954
Daniel Kearney – Gold Circle
Joan Kologie Bogdansky – Century Club
Leila Whalen Rieman – Century Club
Dorothy Goodfriend Fitzin – Gael Club
Daniel Sullivan – Gael Club
Robert Wacker – Gael Club
 
1955
John Scholland – Gold Circle
Jeremiah Frain – Silver Circle
Cynthia Toomy Herring – Silver Circle
Michael Breslin – Bronze Circle
Albert Regen – Bronze Circle
Thomas Carscadden – Gael Club
Helene McDowell Steinbrick – Gael Club
 
1956
William Borden – Bronze Circle
Regina Roche Butt – Bronze Circle
Theodore Choma – Century Club
Edward Eilert – Century Club
Catherine Kress Ewan – Century Club
Robert Halk – Century Club
Thomas Mazzaccaro – Century Club
Ronald Segal – Century Club
MaryAnn Branon O’Dea – Gael Club
Mary Knyff – Gael Club
Joanne Maggio West – Gael Club

1957
Thomas Alvarez – Professional Circle
Joseph Martini – Gold Circle
Richard Pigott – Gold Circle
Raymond Reardon – Gold Circle
Valerie Trotter Reardon – Gold Circle
James Hughes – Bronze Circle

1958
Joyce Houghton Egan – Silver Circle
Robert Egan – Silver Circle
Claire Wagenhofer Gazlay – Silver Circle
Marilouise Sullivan – Silver Circle
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Eileenann Kunz Halk – Century Club
James Kein – Century Club
Armand Tovo – Gael Club

1959
Cecilia Bradley Fonte – Gold Circle
Kevin Langan – Silver Circle
Catherine Duddy Sloan – Silver Circle
Irene Cenicola – Bronze Circle 
Barbara Keller Mazzacaro – Century Club
Len Byrne – Century Club
Joan Kruger Gabriello – Century Club
Thomas Jones – Century Club
Paul Longua – Century Club
Patricia Barrett Parillo – Century Club
Diane Michaels DiBenedetto – Gael Club
Larry & Karen Fagan – Gael Club
 
1960
George Schlitt – Gold Circle
Joan Lipari Tidona – Silver Circle
Marie Herbert Bartello – Century Club
Frank Behrens – Gael Club

1961
Daniel Keeler – Professional Circle
Peter Thompson – Professional Circle
Edward Fugit – Silver Circle
Joseph Greene – Silver Circle
Maryann Rossi Greene – Silver Circle
Janice Warsley Hunt – Century Club
Diane Celio Jones – Century Club
Marie Sicurella Walsh – Century Club
Rosemarie Iacovelli – Gael Club
Peter Romano – Gael Club

1962
Thomas Conway – Gold Circle
Joseph Fratangelo – Silver Circle
MaryAnn Lucas Leone – Silver Circle
Judith Daly Kelly – Bronze Circle 
MaryAnne O’Leary Perkins – Bronze Circle
Costanzo Capodanno – Century Club
Nancy Keller Engler – Century Club
John Fecko – Century Club
John Aponick – Gael Club
Carl Dull – Gael Club
David Ferguson – Gael Club
Maureen Murphy Saar – Gael Club
Robert Schwarzlow – Gael Club

1963
Louise Lautner Kelly – Bronze Circle
Susan Matthews Fecko – Century Club
Kathleen McCabe Boisits – Century Club
Alice Cardillo – Century Club
Lucy Slyngstad Isaki – Gael Club

1964
Daniel Schneider – Diamond Society
Mary Halfpenny Schneider – Diamond Society
James Fugit – Bronze Circle

John Green – Bronze Circle
Babette Mauermeyer Sabia – Bronze Circle
Judith Sands – Bronze Circle
James Yosco – Bronze Circle
Barbara Bradley Beggs – Century Club
Barbara Krowe Gallo – Century Club
Barbara Lipari Laborim – Century Club
Mark Reinhardt – Century Club
Judith Kedersha Sanderson – Century Club

1965
Walter McAuliffe – Silver Circle
Aileen Cooke Peterson – Silver Circle
Susan Bostory Carlson – Century Club
Thomas Cullen – Century Club
Kevin Sheridan Loughlin – Century Club
Kathleen Ronan Moss – Century Club
Kathleen Blinn Stephenson – Gael Club

1966
Stanley Walters – Professional Circle
Raymond Cavanaugh – Gold Circle
Mary Cunningham Healy – Gold Circle
Herb Garbarini – Silver Circle
James Brudnicki – Bronze Circle
John Chrzanowski – Bronze Circle
Marianne Custer Moore – Century Club
Kevin Perrotta – Century Club
Mary Ellen Rienzi Schultzer – Century Club
Patricia Connolly Chaterdon – Gael Club
John Manney – Gael Club

1967
Margaret Mazzeo – Diamond Society
Raymond Schak – Gold Circle
James Tyrrell – Gold Circle
Bernadine Franzone Webster – Gael Club

1968
Richard Vuyosevich – Professional Circle
Edward Huderski – Gold Circle
John Coll – Silver Circle
Annette Messina DeSanctis – Silver Circle
Deirdre Dessingue – Silver Circle
John Kelly – Silver Circle
Mary Martha Zeiss Stange – Silver Circle
Steven Caputo – Bronze Circle
Janet Mariano Merli – Bronze Circle
George Castellano – Century Club
Patrick Jackson – Century Club
Patrick Kaminski – Century Club
Mary McNeilly Tufford – Century Club
Charles Tyburski – Century Club
Garrett Ulrich – Century Club
Linda Jason Ulrich – Century Club
Judith Hand Wise – Century Club
Patricia Lee Cronin – Gael Club
Mary Ellen D’Amato – Gael Club
Deborah Dreher Hamilton – Gael Club
James Owen – Gael Club
Ann Keenan Spinner – Gael Club
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1969
Geraldine Scannell Laparle – Century Club
Regina Schneider Pinglora – Century Club
Thomas Cimicata – Gael Club
Loretta Owen Motylinski – Gael Club
Patricia Lano Wenzel – Gael Club

1970
Timothy McNeilly – Professional Circle
Mary Elizabeth Duffy – Silver Circle
John Fogarty – Bronze Circle
Eugene Jurkowski – Bronze Circle
Jim von Doehren – Bronze Circle
Laura Waage Beausoleil – Century Club
Mary Ellen Campbell – Century Club
Maureen Albers Lampariello – Century Club
Pete Baumann – Gael Club
John LaNeve – Gael Club
Tom Mancini – Gael Club
Marijane Walsh Thompson – Gael Club

1971
George Flynn – Gold Circle
Peter Adamski – Bronze Circle
June Witterschein Cohen – Bronze Circle
Karen Kalcich Fornaro – Bronze Circle
Catherine Tighe Armbruster – Century Club
Mary Kate Moran Neville – Century Club
Sharon Minor Stuiso – Century Club
Patricia Brown Caughey – Gael Club
Patricia Regan Regan Fagan – Gael Club
Kevin McNamara – Gael Club
Maureen Parks Pingree – Gael Club
Donna Savage Yetsko – Gael Club

1972
Tim Bostory – Silver Circle
Loretta Savery – Silver Circle
Joseph Lemaire – Bronze Circle
Mike & Margi Schak Lemaire – Bronze Circle
Louis Melone – Century Club
William Weiss – Century Club

1973
Theresa O’Keefe – Gold Circle
Nancy Scannell D’Agostino – Silver Circle
Rick Owen – Silver Circle
Joan Chiaviello – Bronze Circle
Eileen Campbell Fuentes – Bronze Circle
John Latini – Bronze Circle
Nancy Hubsmith Rozance – Bronze Circle
Deborah O’Keefe Moran – Century Club
Walter Dernelle – Gael Club
John Merli – Gael Club
Charles Waage – Gael Club

1974
Gloria Wojtanowski Lawrence – Gold Circle
Michael Loreti – Gold Circle
Catherine Gioscia Williams – Silver Circle
Nancy Jameson Dreher – Bronze Circle
Joanne Lamendola Andersen – Century Club
Virginia Fagan Ayer – Century Club
Linda Scott Brown – Century Club
Patricia Duffy DeMarco – Century Club
Mark Gumble – Century Club

1975
Sharon Gaffney Horan – Gold Circle
Brian Bagdan – Silver Circle
Ralph Jerome – Silver Circle
Mary Jo LoBello Jerome – Silver Circle
Noreen Brown – Bronze Circle
Catherine Hanlon – Bronze Circle
Celine Kerwin – Bronze Circle
Thomas Jurkowski – Century Club
Michael Schnackenberg – Blue & White Club
 
1976
Linda Pietrzyk Serpe – Bronze Circle
Bill Walsh – Bronze Circle
Joseph Ahn – Century Club
Donna Falken Falken – Century Club
Laura Schnackenberg Van Natta – Century Club
 
1977
Shawn Mahoney – Diamond Society
Katherine Schak Egan – Gold Circle
Roberta Cronrath Weigel – Gold Circle
Thomas Brown – Silver Circle
Richard Spitaletta – Silver Circle
Allan Tulp – Silver Circle
Colleen Fagan Latz – Century Club
Therese O’Hara – Century Club
Paul Fialkowski – Gael Club
Teresa Tagilabue Mastrobuoni – Gael Club
 
1978
Deborah Wojcik Duffy – Professional Circle
Thomas Duffy – Professional Circle
Andrew Czujko – Silver Circle
John Ryan – Silver Circle
Robert Lemaire – Bronze Circle
Kimberly Hayes Wooding – Bronze Circle
Patricia Lanni Mancuso – Century Club
Willaim Mulcahy – Century Club
James Keenan – Gael Club
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1979
Dan DiFilippo – Diamond Society
Lorraine Lyons Mahoney – Diamond Society
Charles DeBerardinis, DO – Silver Circle
Robert Jones – Silver Circle
Richard Witterschein – Silver Circle
Charles Meyer – Bronze Circle
Susan Wronko Serrao – Century Club
 
1981
Dennis Van Dyk – Bronze Circle
Susan Bewighouse Moore – Century Club
Emil Stefanacci – Gael Club
 
1982
Charles Hetzel – Century Club
John Kopchak – Century Club
Steven Lanni – Gael Club
Patricia Bennett Sheridan – Gael Club
 
1983
Thomas Flynn – Gold Circle
Mary Jane Ambrose Kajon – Bronze Circle
Sheilagh O’Donoghue Manning – Century Club
Lisa Perno – Century Club
 
1985
Margaret Moran Scanlon – Gael Club
 
1986
Marguerite Kelly Ku – Century Club
Loretta Grehan Vogl – Gael Club
 
1987
David Palumbo – Silver Circle
Daryl Bagnuolo – Century Club
 
1988
Stephanie Den Boer Sonzogni – Century Club

1989
Kevin O’Sullivan – Century Club
 
1991
Salvatore Buscema – Bronze Circle
 
1992
Maureen Buscher Kennedy – Century Club

1994
Susan Cunha Villegas – Century Club
Maria Marrone Valente – Gael Club
 
1995
Elias Fonseca – Century Club

1996
Tara Amitrano – Century Club
Jennifer DenBoer – Century Club
 
1997
Marc Morrone – Professional Circle
 
1998
Christian Hartman – Century Club
Daniel Moran – Century Club
 

1999
Valerie Esposito Santana – Silver Circle

2000
Trinette Gooding Carruthers – Gael Club
 
2001
Kenia Tiburcio – Century Club
 
2002
Frank Inglese – Bronze Circle
Russell Prokop – Century Club
Catherine Ramos – Century Club
Megan Swody Mignot – Gael Club
 
2003
Meghan Moran – Century Club
William Buchala – Gael Club
 
2006
William Rose – Gael Club
 
2007
Patrick McGarry – Silver Circle
Judith Mulrain Monacchio – Silver Circle
Ryan Cuccinelli – Century Club
Caitlin Moran Kalish – Century Club
Ryan Quinones – Century Club
Brielle Sheridan – Gael Club
 
2009
Joanna Carlucci Murray – Silver Circle
 
2011
Michael Bezzina – Century Club
Nicholas Deliantis – Century Club
Jeremey Thomas – Century Club
 
2012
Zachary Golebieski – Gael Club
 
2014
Kevin Van Dyk – Bronze Circle
Angela Bezzina – Century Club
Daniel Wagner – Century Club
 
2015
Matthew Wiess – Century Club
 
2016
Robert Golebieski – Gael Club
 
2017
Julia Marut – Gael Club
John Mullins – Blue & White Club
 
2019
Nicole Conti – Gael Club

 



Parents & Friends
Diamond Society
George Mazor
Ryan Scholarship Fund 
 
Professional Circle 
Patricia Arteaga
 
Gold Circle 
Bennett Feinsilber
Jean Feremans
John Kuebler
Christine Mazor
Michelle Rosabella
John Sommers
 
Silver Circle 
James Gillooly
Clarence Kehoe
Bernadette McPherson
Rich O’Connor
Elaine Remley
 
Bronze Circle 
Mary Baumann
Robert Grippa
Victoria Iwaskow

Kevin Langan
George Lubertazzo
Walter Marlowe
Olive McGuinness
Patrick McGuinness
Brian Redington
 
Century Club 
Donald Bagnuolo
Eileen Baker
Richard Baker
Gerry Bellotti
Theresa Beltran
W. Sheldon Campbell
Kathleen Depken
Nadine Filippini
The Fuerst
Richard Gagne
Hannah Garrick
Sandra Gates
Michael Gubernat
Maureen Hansen
John Haubner
Kenneth Ippolito
Michael Jablonowski
Elizabeth Janowiak
Stefanie Jock

Georgia Kaminski
Christina Kozmor
Molly Lanzel
James Maher
Edward Mazzella
Michele Miller
Carl & Judy Moretti
Amy Calhoun Murphy
Pat Norton
Benjamin Okulski
John Panosh
Carole Peer
Michael Perchun
Michaele Prokop
Bryon Quatrini
Lisa & Darren Recupero
Jeff Ryan
Meghan Santaniello
Ginny Santaniello
Christopher Santaniello
Joan-Marie Schmidt
Thomas Sieuwright
John Thomas
Anthony Veltri
Barry Wiksten

Gael Club 
Michele Barker
Fredric Bartek
Edward Bocellari
Betsy Carlough
Brian Clark
Pam Comer
Frank Corrado
Robert Davidson
Hillary DeCataldo
Lee DiGiaimo
Margaret Fallon
John Fetherston
Robert Fice
Ann Flynn
Walter Gunn
Joyce Hensch
Carole Kehoe Pod
Christa Klys
Dolores Macaluso
James McCallum
Doris McCullum
David McGinn
Betty McGonigle
Mary A. McHugh
Raymond Mealia
Robert Meluso

Scott Merrifield
William Mooney
Robert Morin
Dave O’Connor
Paniporn Phiansunthon
Joseph Pullaro
Peter Seibel
Alyssa Strumolo
Lorraine Szewczyk
John Tonelli
Jane Vanderplaat
Jessie Ver Hage
Margaret Moran 
Vosburgh
James Webb
Christopher White
 
Blue & White Club 
Daniel Kocsis

ALUMNI, PARENTS & FRIENDS GIVING, continued
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NAMED SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS

Lucille and Anthony Chiaviello Memorial Scholarship 
Philip F. Sheridan, Sr. (35) Memorial Scholarship 
“Coach” Leo Moran Memorial Scholarship
Thomas J. Holden (59) Memorial Scholarship
Bill “Moose”Young (74) Memorial Scholarship 
David J. Allen Memorial Scholarship 
Christopher Gagliano (96) Memorial Scholarship 
Jack Jones (56) Memorial Scholarship
Nancy Leone Diverio (79) Memorial Grant
Charles F. Wooley (46) & Mary Lucia Wooley Scholarship
The Ryan Scholarship Fund
Lawrence G. Foster (43) Memorial Scholarship
Margaret Karle Schak (39) Memorial Scholarship
Daniel M. Moran (72) Memorial Scholarship

Dan Schneider & Mary Halfpenny (64) Honors Scholarship 
Michael “Mick” Meyer Meyer (76) Memorial Scholarship 
Robert “Bo” Santaniello (69) Memorial Scholarship
The Anne Marie Flynn Pacillo (80) Memorial Scholarship 
Deceased Members of the Class of – Memorial Scholarship 
Deceased Members of the Class of – Memorial Scholarship 
Class of 1968 Scholarship
John Griffin (81) 9-11 Foundation Scholarship
Joan Wieser Mazor (64) Memorial Scholarship
Martin McGonigle (59) Memorial Scholarship
Al and Audrey Bostory Memorial Scholarship
Lou Bonora (66) Memorial Scholarship
Jack Gillooly (48) Memorial Scholarship 
T. Kevin Jones (59) Memorial Scholarship

Named funds are established in honor, in memory, or in the donor’s own name. Donors interested in establishing a named fund 
should contact the Alumni/Development Department. Contributions to the following existing named funds will be administered 
through the Alumni Memorial Fund.

For more information contact Alumni Director, Mike Sheridan at alumni@stmaryhs.org or call 201-933-5220, ext. 621.



Bob “Bo” Santaniello  
Memorial Scholarship
Charles Tyburski ‘68
Eugene Jurkowski ‘70
Tom Mancini ‘70
Jim von Doehren ‘70
Ginny Santaniello 
Alyssa Strumolo 
Christina Kozmor 
Hillary DeCataldo 
Christopher White 
Christopher Santaniello 
Jeff Ryan 
Meghan Santaniello 
Stefanie Jock 

Covid-19 Scholarship Fund 
Richard Vuyosevich ‘68
Charles Meyer ‘79
Molly Lanzel 
Elizabeth Janowiak 
Joan-Marie Schmidt 
Anthony Veltri 

Jack Jones Memorial  
Scholarship Fund 
Adam Klys ‘53 
Michael Breslin ‘55
Diane Celio Jones ‘61 
John Kelly ‘68
Robert Jones ‘79
Salvatore Buscema ‘91

Michael “Mickey” Meyers  
Memorial Scholarship 
Maureen Parks Pingree ‘71
Eileen Baker 

Bill “Moose” Young 
Memorial Scholarship 
Catherine Gioscia  
    Williams ‘74
Gloria Wojtanowski  
    Lawrence ‘74
Donna Falken Falken ‘76
John Ryan ‘78
Laura Schnackenberg  
    Van Natta ‘76
Pete Baumann ‘70

Margaret K. Schak  
Memorial Scholarship 
Raymond Schak ‘67
Joanne Lamendola  
    Andersen ‘74
Katherine Schak Egan ‘77

Daniel M. Moran  
Memorial Fund 
Tim Bostory ‘72
William Weiss ‘72
Deborah O’Keefe  
    Moran ‘73
Margaret Moran  
    Scanlon ‘85
Daniel Moran ‘98
Meghan Moran ‘03
Patrick McGarry ‘07
Caitlin Moran Kalish ‘07
Judith Mulrain  
    Monacchio ‘07
Louis Melone ‘72
Mary Kate Moran Neville ‘71
Bernadette McPherson
Molly Lanzel 

Philip F. Sheridan, Sr. &  
Margaret Sheridan Tyburczy  
Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Richard Vuyosevich ‘68 
Brielle Sheridan ‘07
Brian Redington 

Dan Schneider   
and Mary Halfpenny   
Honor Scholarship 
Mary Halfpenny ‘64 
Daniel Schneider ‘64
Edward Fugit ‘61
Judith Sands ‘64

Joan Wieser Mazor 
Memorial Scholarship 
The Mazor Family
George Mazor
Christine Mazor
Michelle Rosabella
Elaine Remley

“Coach” Leo Moran  
Memorial Scholarship 
Gladys Zimmermann  
    Caskey ‘50
Richard Bonuccelli ‘51
Robert Campbell ‘51
Margaret Hanley ‘51
John Leonard ‘51
Harriette Mauermeyer
    Carlough ‘52
John Love ‘52
Elizabeth Fraser Eckert ‘53
Henry Hynes ‘53
Adam Klys ‘53
Ann McKenzie Naulty ‘53

Peter Polomski ‘53
Neil Reardon ‘53
Alice Gillis Ryan ‘53
Joan Kologie Bogdansky ‘54
Leila Whalen Rieman ‘54
Daniel Sullivan ‘54
Albert Regen ‘55
Helene McDowell  
    Steinbrick ‘55
William Borden ‘56
Edward Eilert ‘56
Thomas Mazzaccaro ‘56
Ronald Segal ‘56
Jeremiah Frain ‘55
David Gerber ‘53
Thomas O’Dea ‘53
Betsy Carlough
Daniel Kearney ‘54 

Tuition Assistance Fund
Megan Swody Mignot ‘02
Helen Rohlfs Randall ‘50
Daniel Kearney ‘54
Theodore Choma ‘56
Richard Pigott ‘57
Raymond Reardon ‘57
James Kein ‘58
George Schlitt ‘60
John Aponick ‘62
Judith Daly Kelly ‘62 
Barbara Krowe Gallo ‘64
John Coll ‘68
Patricia Lee Cronin ‘68
Joan Chiaviello ‘73
Walter Dernelle ‘73
Eileen Campbell Fuentes ‘73
John Merli ‘73
Ralph Jerome ‘75
Bill Walsh ‘76
Richard Spitaletta ‘77
David Palumbo ‘87
Trinette Gooding  
    Carruthers ‘00
Frank Inglese ‘02
Joanna Carlucci Murray ‘09
Edward Huderski ‘68
James Donnelly ‘73
Peter Thompson ‘61
Maria Marrone Valente ‘94
Patricia Arteaga 
Robert Meluso 
David McGinn 
Anita Torres 
John Kuebler 
Walter Marlowe 
Theresa Beltran 

Al & Audrey Bostory  
Memorial Scholarship 
Tim Bostory‘72
Mike & Margi Schak  
    Lemaire ‘72

Alumni Memorial Schol-
arship 
Thomas Cimicata ‘69
Mary Ellen Campbell ‘70
Costanzo Capodanno ‘62

Anne Marie Flynn Memori-
al Scholarship 
Sheilagh O’Donoghue
    Manning ‘83

Deceased Members of the 
Class of 1978 Memorial 
Scholarship 
Andrew Czujko ‘78
Patricia Lanni Mancuso‘78
Willaim Mulcahy ‘78

Dominican Sisters of St. 
Mary Memorial Scholarship 
Judith Sands ‘64
Steven Lanni ‘82

John “Jack” Gillooly  
Memorial Scholarship
Ann Flynn
James Gillooly
W. Sheldon Campbell
Carole Peer
Barry Wiksten
John Sommers
Paniporn Phiansunthon
John Panosh
Michele Barker
Scott Merrifield
Mary A. McHugh

Louis Bonora ‘66  
Memorial Scholarship 
Barbara Lipari Laborim ‘64
Moira Sheridan Loughlin ‘65
John Chrzanowski ‘66
Marianne Custer Moore ‘66
John Kelly ‘68
Raymond Cavanaugh ‘66
Herb Garbarini ‘66
John Manney ‘66
Mary Ellen Rienzi Schultzer ‘66
Stanley Walters ‘66

Martin McGonigle ‘59  
Memorial Scholarship 
Michael Breslin ‘55 
Joseph Martini ‘57
Len Byrne ‘59
Larry & Karen Fagan‘59
Cecilia Bradley Fonte ‘59
Joan Kruger Gabriello ‘59
Thomas Jones ‘59
Paul Longua ‘59
Patricia Barrett Parillo ‘59
Diane Celio Jones ‘61
Catherine Duddy Sloan ‘59
Dan DiFilippo ‘79
James Maher 
Edward Mazzella 
William Mooney 
The Fuerst 
Sandra Gates 
Jessie Ver Hage 
John Fetherston 
John Tonelli 
Edward Bocellari 
John Thomas 
Bryon Quatrini 
Betty McGonigle 
Robert Fice 
Lisa & Darren Recupero 
Peter Seibel 
Lee DiGiaimo 
Joyce Hensch 
James Webb 
Raymond Mealia 
Fredric Bartek 
Kenneth Ippolito 
Robert Davidson 
Dolores Macaluso 
Jane Vanderplaat 
Dave O’Connor 
Joseph Pullaro 
Maureen Hansen 
Clarence Kehoe 
Richard Gagne 
Brian Clark 
Georgia Kaminski 
John Haubner 
Michael Jablonowski 
Carole Kehoe Pod 
Daniel Kocsis 
Kevin Langan 
Michele Miller 
Hannah Garrick 
Pam Comer 

FINANCIAL AID GIVING
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In Memory of Angela Bodet ‘57  
Lillian Bodet Barry ‘47

In Memory of Sister M. Rosina OP  
Anne Marie McCormack ‘47

In Memory of Members of the Class of 1947 
Jean Morrissey Noble ‘47

In Memory of Joseph M. Hynes,  
Anna M. Hynes 
Henry Hynes ‘53

In Memory of Eleanor Sampson Baker  
& Peter Baker 
Ann McKenzie Naulty ‘53

In Memory of Deceased Members of the 
Class of 1953 
Mary Lyons Polomski ‘53
Peter Polomski ‘53

In Memorial of Patrick Ryan 
Alice Gillis Ryan ‘53

In Honor of the Living and Deceased  
Members of the Class of 1953 
Charles Stamm ‘53

In Memory of Winifred Sanborn ‘54  
Dorothy Goodfriend Fitzin ‘54

In Memory of Bernice Gunn 
Walter Gunn 

In Memory of Susan E. Kearney ‘54  
Daniel Kearney ‘54

In Memory of Tom Duddy ‘56 
William Borden ‘56

In Memory of Gregory F. Roche, Jr. ‘52  
Regina Roche Butt ‘56

In Memory of John J. Knyff 
Mary Knyff ‘56

In Memory of Richie Walsh ‘57  
Kevin Langan ‘59

In Memory of Michael T. McCartney ‘60 
Frank Behrens ‘60

In Memory of the Greene & Rossi Families 
Joseph Greene ‘61

In Memory of Marion & Joseph Iacovelli 
Rosemarie Iacovelli ‘61

In Honor of My Parents 
John Aponick ‘62

In Memory of John Wagenhofer 
Nancy Keller Engler ‘62

In Memory of Rosemary Schweighardt Kedersha 
Judith Kedersha Sanderson ‘64

In Memory of Lou Bonora ‘64  
John Chrzanowski ‘66

In Memory of Helen Custer Muller  
Marianne Custer Moore ‘66

In Memory of Margaret Karle Schak ‘39 
Raymond Schak ‘67

In Memory of James P. Brady’68 
John Coll ‘68

In Memory of Thomas Gllooly ‘68 
John Coll ‘68 
John Kelly ‘68 
Janet Mariano Merli ‘68 
Joseph Merli

In Memory of Ruth Todd Dessingue  
Deirdre Dessingue ‘68

In Honor of Alice McCabe Kelly ’33  
John Kelly ‘68

In Memory of George & Ronald Vuyosevich 
Richard Vuyosevich ‘68

In Memory of Jean Lano  
Patricia Lano Wenzel ‘69

In Memory of Peter Keenan  
Jim von Doehren ‘70

In Memory of Daniel Connor  
Jim von Doehren ‘70

In Honor of Robert Campbell  
Fr. Peter Adamski ‘71

In Memory of Kathleen McConville ‘71  
Patricia Brown Caughey ‘71

In Memory of Debbie Dowd ‘71  
Patricia Brown Caughey ‘71

In Memory of Brigid Sheridan Schmeding 
Patricia Brown Caughey ‘71 
Loretta Savery ‘72

In Memory of George Witterschein ‘64  
June Witterschein Cohen ‘71

In Memory Kathleen Regan ‘73  
Patricia Regan Fagan ‘71

In Memory of Rosemary Gelshenen ‘39 
Joseph Lemaire ‘72

In Memory of James Bailey ‘51 
Joseph Lemaire ‘72

In Memory of Susan Molinelli Turissi ‘72  
Joseph Lemaire ‘72

In Honor of Henry and Edna Dernelle  
Walter Dernelle ‘73

In Memory of Timothy P. O’Keefe ’65 
Theresa O’Keefe ‘73

In Memory of Patricia O’Keefe ‘67 
Theresa O’Keefe ‘73

In Memory of Michael Jameson ‘69  
Nancy Jameson Dreher ‘74

In Memory of Michael R. Loreti, MD  
& Brian D. Loreti, ESQ 
Michael Loreti ‘74

In Memory of Joe Franzone ‘75  
Brian Bagdan ‘75

In Memory of Deceased Members of Class of 1975 
Thomas Jurkowski ‘75

In Memory of Henrietta Pietrzyk  
Linda Pietrzyk Serpe ‘76

In Memory of Michael “Mick” Meyers  
Bill Walsh ‘76 
Thomas Brown ‘77

In Memory of Daniel Kelleher ‘59  
Thomas Brown ‘77

In Memory of Kenneth Minor ‘72 
Thomas Brown ‘77

In Memory of Michael Mastrobuoni  
Teresa Tagilabue Mastrobuoni ‘77

In Memory of T. Bennett O’Hara ’81   
Therese O’Hara ‘77 
Emil Stefanacci ‘81

In Memory of Tim Doran ‘78 
John Ryan ‘78 
Hayes Wooding ‘78 
Kimberly Hayes Wooding ‘78 
Kathleen Depken

In Memory of Pat Mullany ‘78 
Kimberly Hayes Wooding ‘78

In Memory of Robin “Churck” Carr  
John Kopchak ‘82

In Memory of Christopher Gagliano  
Elias Fonseca ‘95

In Memory of Russell C. Prokop 
Russell Prokop ‘02

In Memory of Dan Moran ‘72 
Daniel Moran ‘98
Meghan Moran ‘03
Caitlin Moran Kalish ‘07 
Louis Melone ‘72

In Memory of Stephen Marciniak ‘11  
Nicholas Deliantis ‘11

In Memory of Lindsey Meyer,  
Kenny Minor & Mickey Meyer  
Sharon Minor Stuiso ‘71

In Memory of Rosemary Hanson-Morin ‘48 
Robert Morin 

In Memory of Bill McCullum  
Doris McCullum 
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In Memory of Martin McGonigle ‘59  
Michael Breslin ‘55 
Len Byrne ‘59 
Larry & Karen Fagan ‘59 
Joan Kruger Gabriello ‘59 
Thomas Jones ‘59 
Catherine Duddy Sloan ‘59 
Dan DiFilippo ‘79 
James Maher
Edward Mazzella
William Mooney
The Fuerst Family
Sandra Gates
Jessie Ver Hage
John Fetherston
John Tonelli
Edward Bocellari
John Thomas
Bryon Quatrini
Betty McGonigle
David McGinn
Robert Fice
Lisa & Darren Recupero
Peter Seibel
Lee DiGiaimo
Joyce Hensch
James Webb
Raymond Mealia
Fredric Bartek
Kenneth Ippolito
Robert Davidson
Dolores Macaluso
Jane Vanderplaat
Dave O’Connor
Joseph Pullaro
Maureen Hansen
Clarence Kehoe
Richard Gagne
Brian Clark
Georgia Kaminski
John Haubner
Michael Jablonowski
Carole Kehoe Pod
Daniel Kocsis 

In Memory of Adam Klys ‘53  
Christa Klys 
Thomas Sieuwright 

In Memory of Bob Santaniello  
Ginny Santaniello 

In Honor of the Class of 1970’s 
50th Reunion Year 
Marijane Walsh Thompson ‘70

In Memory of Sophie Huderski  
Edward Huderski ‘68

In Memory of Guidance Counsellor Sister 
Patricia Costello/Class of 1973 Founders Day 
James Donnelly ‘73

In Honor of Joseph F. Franzone, Jr.  
Bernadine Franzone Webster ‘67

In Memory Deborah Bartos Brudnicki ‘67 
James Brudnicki ‘66

In Memory of Robert Cavanaugh ‘71  
Raymond Cavanaugh ‘66

In Memory of Michael Conlon  
Patricia Connolly Chaterdon ‘66

In Memory of Margaret Sheridan  
Lucy Slyngstad Isaki ‘63

In Memory of Noreen O’ Leary Kozak ‘64 
MaryAnne O’Leary Perkins ‘62

In Memory of Brian Loreti  
Laura Shuackenberg Van Natta ‘76

In Memory of Brian Markowsky ‘65  
Marie Sicurella Walsh ‘61

In Memory of E.J. Walsh ‘60  
Marie Sicurella Walsh ‘61

In Memory of Anne Marie Flynn ‘80  
Thomas Flynn ‘83

In Memory of Ellen Schneider White  
Regina Schneider Pinglora ‘69

In Memory of Dan & Sean Moran  
Mary Kate Moran Neville ‘71 
Margaret Moran Vosburgh 

In Memory of Anthony, Rocco, Lousie Paolazzi 
Donald Bagnuolo 

In Memory of Dorothy C. Waage  
Laura Waage Beausoleil ‘70

In Memory of Sean Moran, Tim Doran,     
and Kevin McGuire 
Richard Baker 

In Memory of Kevin Redington ‘78  
Brian Redington 

In Memory of Russ C. Prokop  
Michaele Prokop 

In Memory of John Molitoris, John Ramsa,    
Tom Pietrowitz, Julius Jo Franchini Class of 1952 
Joe Franchini 

In Memory of Sean Moran 
Michael Perchun 

In Memory of Olive Shafer McGuinness ‘39 
Patrick McGuinness 

In Memory of William W. Carlough 
Betsy Carlough

In Honor of Timothy K. Doran ’78	  
John Kuebler

In Memory of John Gillooly, Sr. 
Carole Peer

In Honor of the Gillooly Family 
John Panosh

In Memory of Albert V. Filippini 
Nadine Filippini

WAYS OF GIVING

For more information contact Alumni Director, Mike Sheridan at alumni@stmaryhs.org or call 201-933-5220, ext. 621.

People support a cause or institution because they believe in 
its mission and purpose. St. Mary’s donors support the school 
because they believe in the quality of education provided 
and the flexibility it maintains in order to respond where needs 
and opportunities are greatest.

St. Mary’s keep donors’ needs in mind by offering a number 
of giving options. Unrestricted gifts made to the school go 
into the general fund and are spent at the discretion of the 
administration to be used where needed most. Restricted 
gifts may also be made for a variety of purposes.

The desire to give, investment opportunity, and the impact of 
federal and state taxes are three considerations that should 
be kept in mind when planning a gift. The magnitude of a gift 
can vary considerably depending on timing, type of gift, and 
vehicle used.

All departments, financial aid programs, the library, and athletics 
have needs and projects to explore.

• �Cash: Cash giving remains the most used and the most 
feasible giving method. 

• �Matching Gift: Many businesses and corporations have a 
policy in which they will match an employee’s donation.

• �Appreciated Securities: Making a gift of stocks, bonds, 
money market or mutual funds, they are easy to transfer 
and currently offer favorable tax benefits.

• �Tangible Personal Property: These “gift-in-kind” investments 
are encouraged at any time.

• �Bequests: A gift through a will can help St. Mary’s meet these 
needs for the future.

• �Alumni Memorial Fund: Contributions to this fund are used 
for student financial aid.

• �Memorials: This special form of commemorative giving 
allows the donor to remember someone the donor admires, 
respects, loves or wishes to honor on a particular occasion.



PARENTS: If this issue is addressed to a 
son, daughter, or family member who 
no longer maintains an address at your 
home, please email the correct address 
to alumni@stmaryhs.org or call us directly 
at 201-933-5220, ext. 621.
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